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Secondary Math Curriculum Adoption Virtual Open House March 7-11 
Precalculus, AP Calculus and AP Statistics 
 
Everett, WA--Everett Public Schools is currently engaged in a curriculum adoption process for 
Precalculus, AP Calculus and AP Statistics. Throughout the process, the Mathematics Adoption 
Committees have engaged in utilizing all the rigorous steps provided in Everett Public Schools 
curriculum adoption procedure 2311P.  
 
Throughout the process, the committee has reviewed several different curricular resources to 
identify the degree to which lessons and units are designed for the 4th course Common Core 
State Standards, Standards for Mathematical Practice, as well as alignment with community 
college equivalency, or AP College Board Standards. They have also specifically looked for 
bias, usability by diverse learners and the ability to support blended learning environments.  
 
In their process, the committee intentionally looked for instructional materials that would change 
both the instruction of mathematics and the student experience. After looking at several options, 
the committee moved forward with materials that would do both, while promoting equity and 
access to these courses.  
 
Please go to www.everettsd.org/math to explore the curriculum and assist the committee with 
the final recommendation before it is presented to the school board on April 19. 
 
---end--- 
 
For more information: 
Kathy Reeves, Director of Communications, 425-385-4040 
Kathy Trosvig, Secondary Math Facilitator, 425-385-4048 

https://docushare.everett.k12.wa.us/docushare/dsweb/Get/Document-2044/2311P%20Selection%20and%20Adoption%20of%20Instructional%20Materials.pdf
https://www.everettsd.org/math
mailto:kreeves@everettsd.org
mailto:ktrosvig@everettsd.org

